
Aldsworth Parish Council 

Minutes of Parish Council Meeting held 14th November 2016 

Present 

Mr David Pegrum (Chairman) 

Mr Richard Meadows (Vice Chairman) 

Mrs Jo Jenvey 

Mr Nigel Berry 

Miss Kate James (Parish Clerk) 

 

1/ Apologies  

Miss Shona McFarlane 

2/  Declaration of Interest 

There were no declarations of interest 

3/  Approval of minutes of last meeting 

Minutes of the meeting held on 10th October 2017 were approved and signed 

4/  Matters arising 

None 

5/  Financial 

There was no income or expenditure since the last meeting 

6/  Planning 

None 

7/  Any other business 

7.1/  There was a breaking and entering incident at the home of an Aldsworth resident on 

Monday afternoon. Please be extra vigilant and security conscious! 

 

7.2/  It has been reported to the Parish Council about a red Mercedes RF07SXW parked on 

the lower green. Does anyone know who this car belongs to as the grass needs cutting around 

and under it. If you do, please let a member of the Parish Council know. 

 

7.3/  There is ongoing speed monitoring at the entrance to the village which will be ongoing 

for approximately a week. 

 



7.4/  The Chairman would like to thank the individuals who have sent various comments 

about the speeding issue on the B4425. These comments will all be raised when discussing 

this issue with various bodies who the Parish Council are talking to.  

 

 

8/  Correspondence 

8.1/  Attached to the minutes are the recycling dates for the Christmas and New Year period. 

 

9/  Date of Next Meeting 

The next Parish Council Meeting will be held 12th December 2017 at 1930 HOURS at THE 

VILLAGE HALL.  


